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4th October 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 27th September 2019 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Year 3 99.1% 10 

Second Year 1 99.1% 90 

Third Year 4 97.6% 45 

Fourth Year 2 97.4% 65 

Fifth Year 6 97.1% 80 

Sixth Year 5 95.9% 55 

Seventh Reception 89.3% 75 

 
Please keep an eye on your child’s attendance.  The national expected attendance is 96%.  
Only two classes did not achieve that this week.  If your child needs to be absent from school 
due to sickness or any other reason, please make sure you inform school or the absence will 
be recorded as unauthorised. 
 

Harvest Festival 
Thank you for all the donations for the Harvest Festival.   

Once again, you have been very generous with your contributions. 
A representative from Runcorn Foodbank came to school today to collect all the 

 donations and was very moved by your generosity. 
All these items will go towards helping families in crisis within our local community. 

Once again, thank you for your kindness. 

 
 

KEEP THEM COMING!!!! 

We have collected 95 stickers so far 

Only 205 to go! 

 
Aldi’s Kit For Schools 

If you shop in Aldi, please look out for the Team GB sports stickers which are being issued at 
the till when you spend over £30.  You will have to ask for them as they are only issuing them 
upon request. 
 
We are collecting these stickers for our giant Aldi’s Kit for Schools poster in the school hall.  
We have to collect 300 stickers to be in with a chance to win £20,000 for our school! 
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Friends of Windmill Hill Halloween Raffle 
The FOWH are holding a raffle for Halloween.  The prize will be a hamper of Halloween 
goodies.  Tickets are available from the office.  The raffle will be drawn on Friday 25th 
October. 

 
Citizens Advice Bureau 

Citizens Advice will be offering a free “Get on Line” session at Windmill Hill Children’s Centre 
on Tuesday 15th October from 10am-3pm.   
 
If you need any assistance using the Internet, please drop in and chat to one of the advisers 
and see how you can get online to manage GP appointments, prescriptions and find out 
other health related information.   
 
 

OBA Wow Academy Days 
OBA are running their Saturday Academy days in November for Years 4, 5 and 6.  If you 
would like your child to attend, please call OBA on 01928 711643.  There is a poster in the 
porch with more information. 
 
 
Finally, it has been very wet lately.  Please make sure your child is wearing an appropriate 
coat and footwear to come to school. 
 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for all your 
support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher  
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